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Asian American & Pacific Islanders Heritage Month Celebration Plans Underway for Asian Fest and Retreat for Asian Youth 
 
INDIANAPOLIS, IN – May is Asian American and Pacific Islanders Heritage month. To celebrate, Asian American Alliance, Inc. (AAAI) will present the Sixth Annual Asian Fest on Saturday, May 11 at White River State Park, on the front lawn of the Indiana State Museum.  This year’s Asian Fest is part of “Get Down On It”, a city-wide celebration that marks the official opening of the Indianapolis Cultural Trail.  
The Asian Fest showcases the rich cultural heritage of Asia that can be found in Central Indiana.  This free, family-friendly event brings the sights, sounds and tastes of all the different cultures of Asia in one festival.  Highlights include entertaining cultural performances, cultural discovery of the featured country-the Philippines, traditional costumes fashion show, Asian games and activities, children’s area, food from local Asian restaurants and Asian merchandise vendors. Visit www.aaalliance.org/asian-fest for details. For sponsorship or vendor information, contact AAAI at 317-627-2010 or aaaiemail@gmail.com 
In addition, AAAI invites Indiana high school students of Asian heritage to participate in RAY (Retreat for Asian Youth) on April 27, 2013 from 9 am to 2pm at Ruth Lilly Learning Center, on the campus of Riley Hospital at IU Health. This free youth development program is designed to help high school students to unleash their potential.  Participants will have an opportunity to explore Asian identity and culture, meet Asian American leaders, and network with other Asian American students. 
RAY (Retreat for Asian Youth), is free of charge but space is limited, and registration deadline is April 21.  Register online at www.aaalliance.org.  For more information, please contact Rupal Thanawala at rthanawala@yahoo.com or John Huang at jzh1998@yahoo.com 
Asian American Alliance, Inc. will also award several scholarships to IPS students and Asian American high school students in Central Indiana during the Asian Fest on May 11.  Go to www.aaalliance.org to apply online. Application deadline is April 30.  
AAAI is a local 501(c)(3) organization whose mission is to inspire Asian Americans in Central Indiana to lead and serve in businesses and community.
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